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     Friday, 12th January 2024

Welcome back and goodbye!!
Happy New Year to everyone!

Children have come back this year with such a
fabulous attitude towards their learning. I walked

around each class on Monday morning and every child
was focused and absorbed in their learning. Yesterday,

in our Celebration Assembly, I gave out so many
Reading certificates, and such a high number of them
were for children who had read for over 100 evenings

since September.
Today is tinged with some sadness as we say goodbye
to Mrs. Lewis. She started working at Victoria Junior
School eighteen years ago and has held a number of
roles at the school including class teacher, Inclusion
Lead and on two occasions Deputy Headteacher. She

has helped so many children and adults settle into the
school routines and supported those who find school
life sometimes challenging. Mrs. Lewis has built up

very strong relationships and will be very missed by
many of us. We wish her all the very best in everything
she does in the future and hope she will visit us in the

near future.



Coffee Morning dates

Tuesday 16th January - Welcome Back
Tuesday 23rd January -  Superzone and Police

Visit
Tuesday 30th January- Digital Morning- How to

access school emails and parent pay
Tuesday 6th February - SEND Session

Tuesday 20th February - Healthy Hounslow
Workshop to focus on Healthy Lifestyles 

Tuesday 27th February - Reading with your child
at home

Feltham Jobs Fair
Thursday 25th January 10am to 1pm 

Riverside Vineyard Church Air Park Way,
Feltham, TW13 7LX

PTA meeting after school
 Tuesday, 30th January at 3:30 in the Hall

Dates for the diary....


